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Notice 

Students who will come to college to attend the Freshers 

Welcome Program tomorrow, 25 September 2025, should 

note the following: 

1) Students should come to college in uniform. 

2) If any student is found to have consumed any drink, which 

is improper for them to drink, will be severely punished for 

being involved in such inappropriate act as per the rule of the 

Discipline Committee of the College.  

3) If any student is found to have involved in any act of 

indiscipline such as quarrel, violence, etc, strong  disciplinary 

action will be initiated against that particular student. 

4) Students should produce the money receipt of their 

admission at the gate/ entry point of the college. 

5) Violations of any of the above-mentioned issues/ points by 

any student will invite disciplinary action against the said 

student. 

 


